
 

Corporation of the Municipality of Temagami 
 

Memorandum to Council 

Memo No. 
2020-M-067 

 

Subject: Notice of Motion 

Agenda Date: June 25, 2020 

Attachments:  

 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
BE IT RESOLVED THAT Council direct Staff to prepare a report to inform Council regarding the 
development of a Youth Committee. 
 
INFORMATION 
 
At the Council meeting of June 4, 2020, Councillor Shymko provided a notice of his intent to bring forward 
a motion regarding the development of a Youth Committee. 
 
Youth Committees, or sometimes called Youth Councils, can provide Council with a different perspective 
as well as provide a training area for Municipal Staff.  Typically they operate best when there is a purpose 
they are wholly responsible for whether it be programming or a part of Municipal Infrastructure.  There 
are benefits that can be derived such a greater sense of community. 
 
Respectfully Submitted 
Craig Davidson 
Treasurer/Administrator 
 


